
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE:   July 17, 2024 
FROM:   Janet Bloom, DDA Assistant Director  
TO:   Lake Orion DDA Board 
CC:  Matt Gibb, DDA Executive Director 
SUBJECT:    Downtown Lake Orion Social District Application – Valentino’s Italian Grill 

 
The Valentino’s Italian Grill dining establishment, located at 185 S. Broadway St., Lake Orion, MI 48362, is requesting to 
participate in the Lake Orion Social District.  The restaurant is located within the established Social District boundaries 
and wishes to apply for a Social District permit.  They have filled out the Village of Lake Orion Hold Harmless form and 
the MLCC Social District Permit Application.   
 
Application and Hold Harmless is attached 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  The Lake Orion DDA Board supports the inclusion of Valentino’s Italian Grill in the Lake Orion 
Social District.  The Lake Orion DDA Board authorizes the Lake Orion DDA Executive Director to present the Social District 
Permit and accompanying information to the Lake Orion Village Council for review and determination of application to 
MLCC. 
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